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Kim Chantry

From: Katherine Dowdell <kdowdell@farragutstreet.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 3:31 PM
To: preservation
Cc: Amy Lambert; Paul Steinke; Hanna Stark
Subject: Calvary Church 4740 Baltimore Avenue

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender. 

I am writing to express my strong support for the designation of Calvary United Methodist Church at 
4740 Baltimore Avenue.  This important neighborhood landmark is both architecturally and historically 
significant; it deserves the highest level of protection available. 
 
Thank you - Kathy Dowdell 
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